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January 13, 2015

Scott Weeks

Zoning Administrator
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Re: Appeal of Denial of Re-zoning petition — Ridgeland property
Dear Scott:

I just wanted to confirm our conversation last week. My client Ramen Preet Singh has
decided to withdraw his appeal to the Madison County Board of Supervisors of the decision by
the Madison County Zoning Commission’s to deny his request to re-zone and reclassify tax
parcel 071E-15-0582/00.0, situated in Section 15, Township 7 North, Range 1 East, Madison
County, Mississippi from R-2 Medium Density Residential District to a C-2 Highway
Commercial District at the commission hearing held on December 11, 2014. You may stop any
further action to put it on the Board of Supervisor’s agenda for next month.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. You are welcome to call me with any

questions.

Sincerely,
Monty Simpkins
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